		
Spring, 2019


Dear Parent/Guardian,


Thank you for your interest in our Kids Kamp – Space to Grieve, provided by Hospice & HomeCare of Reno County in collaboration with the Cosmosphere.  This year’s camp will be held on Saturday, June 22nd from 9:30AM to 4:30PM.  It is for any school age children, ages 6-17, who have experienced the death of a loved one. 

The day will be filled with a combination of activities for children to process their grief along peers with similar experiences. There will also be activities provided by Cosmosphere instructors.  Children are to arrive at the Cosmosphere at 9:00AM for registration.  Parents are asked to return to the Cosmosphere at 3PM for a parent meeting and memorializing activity with the day concluding at 4:30PM. Child Care will be provided for you to be able to attend the parent meeting if you have children that are not in attendance at Kids Kamp.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]To register your child, please complete the Children’s Bereavement Services - Registration Form and the Cosmosphere Release Form included with this letter and return to Hospice & HomeCare of Reno County.  You can return these forms via fax: 620-669-5959 or by mail: 2020 N Waldron St, Suite 100, Hutchinson, KS 67502.   Your child’s registration will be confirmed with a phone call from our staff once paperwork is received.

Please feel free to 620-665-2473 with questions or for additional information or for registration.  


Sincerely,


Children’s Bereavement Team



